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Board of Supervisors
August 9, 2010

*%7:23PM - Following a brief discussion, Chairman Mcllhinney recessed the regularly
scheduled meeting in order to enter into Executive Session to discuss this matter further.
The regularly scheduled Board of Supervisors meeting was reconvened at 7:30PM.

The Board unanimously agreed to direct Mr. Taylor to attend the upcoming Gebler Zoning
Hearing.

G. SUPERVISOR’S COMMENTS: None.

H. PUBLIC COMMENT:

1. Mr. Charles Brous of 699 Callowhill Road requested that the Board consider
pctitioning PennDot to erect a 4-way stop sign at the intersection of Callowhill Road and South
Perkasie Road, in light of another very serious traffic accident at that intersection last week.
Discussion took place. The Board directed Mr. Christman to forward comrespondence to
PennDot to request consideration of a 4-way stop sign at the Callowhill Road and South Perkasie
Road intersection.

L. PRESS CONFERENCE: There were no questions from the reporters present.

I. ADJOURNMENT: Upon motion by Supervisor Salvadore, seconded by Supervisor
Groff, and casried unanimously, the August 9, 2010 Hilltown Township Board of Supervisors
meeting was adjourned at 7:35PM.

Respectfully submitted,

.l—f_'f LIVLEL LWLl

Township Secretary

(*These minutes were transcribed from recordings and should not be considered official until
approved by the Board of Supervisors at a public meeting).





